
From: Tipsord, Marie
To: Brown, Don
Subject: Fwd: [External] Public Comment for R18-18- Regulatory Relief Mechanismsanotjer
Date: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 12:02:51 PM

Another 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: patty w <pweyhrich711@hotmail.com>
Date: November 22, 2017 at 11:47:16 AM CST
To: "Marie.Tipsord@Illinois.gov" <Marie.Tipsord@Illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] Public Comment for R18-18- Regulatory Relief
Mechanisms

 

Please place the attached public comment into the Record of
R18-18

Thank you,

Patty Weyhrich

38 Southmoor Street

Carbondale, IL 62903

 

COMMENT OF Patty Weyhrich ON R18-18 REGULATORY RELIEF
MECHANISM

It is imperative that the Pollution Control Board should adopt
regulations that protect our water as possible as soon as
possible. Delays allowing polluters meet compliance with clean
water standards need to be allowed only after a strict review and
then with a definite and timely deadline.

I live in Carbondale, IL by Cedar Lake and enjoy kayaking,
swimming, and walking near the lake, which is also the city’s
reservoir. A factory farm was built ¼ mile uphill from the water
in December 2015. I find this irresponsible to the community;
people, animals, and plants, as well as future generations. Water
is our most important resource and needs to be given priority
over development, otherwise we as a society will have an
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unhealthy future.

Please make sure that the final rules that come out of R18-18
cause our rivers, lakes and streams to be clean up as soon as
possible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Patty Weyhrich
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